
 

 

 
 
 
 

Summer 2022 
 
 

F&B Communications is bringing Fiber high-speed 
Internet to your home!  
 
Fiber Internet is fast and dependable. F&B fiber connections can currently 
deliver up to a gigabit of unlimited bandwidth with the potential for even faster 
speeds in the future. Unlike wireless and other technologies, fiber Internet is 
not prone to interference. All of F&B’ s fiber cables are buried in the ground 
protecting them from storms and wind. We deploy systems with a dedicated 
fiber optic strand to each subscriber avoiding the “shared” network concept 
used by some providers.  
 
This summer, representatives from our engineering firm, FARR Technologies, 
will be mapping out the area in preparation for our project. Representatives will 
be surveying the routes along the roadways to install our mainline fiber cable 
as well as assess for potential drop cable construction on your property. Based 
on the availability of materials and supplies for our project, we expect 
construction to occur during 2023 and 2024 with subscriber activation to 
follow. 
 
There is no cost to you or commitment to subscribe to our service to have 
the fiber optic cable installed to your home during the initial construction 
phase. Prior to construction beginning on your property, you will be contacted 
to complete a construction acknowledgement form.  
 
We encourage you to return the enclosed information card to our office so we 
can record your contact information and keep you updated as our project 
moves along.  
 
We are excited about our network expansion in your area and look forward to 
potentially serving you.  
 
IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE FEEL FREE TO CONTACT US 
(563) 374-1236. 
 
Thank you! 
 
  



FIBER INTERNET 
IS COMING! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
About F&B Communications 
F&B Communications, Inc. (F&B) has more than 100 years of experience as a 
local telecommunications provider. For the past 21 years, F&B has offered 
high-speed broadband Internet services to subscribers in western Clinton 
County and eastern Cedar County in Iowa. The network consists of more than 
540 miles of buried fiber.  
 
We are proud to be the areas premiere local telecommunications provider 
offering telephone, long distance, Skitter TV video, high-speed fiber Internet, 
and home security services to customers in the Bennett, Calamus, Delmar, 
Lowden and Wheatland exchanges and surrounding areas. The company also 
provides computer sales and service through their Technology Solutions retail 
division. 
 
For more information and current service offerings, visit our website at 
www.fbc-tele.com/fiber or call (563) 374-1236. 
 
Like and follow @FBCommunications on Facebook! 
 


